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 ANNAPOLIS AREA DENTISTS TO ANSWER COMMON PATIENT QUESTIONS 

Dr. Scott Finlay and Dr. Chris Anderson offer new “Ask the Dentist” feature on their website.

Do you have an immediate dental question, but your appointment is months away? Perhaps some pain started 
over the weekend and you are wondering what the cause could be?  Maybe you read about a new cosmetic 
procedure and are curious for more details?  Now is the time to ask those burning questions.  Scott Finlay DDS & 
Associates, PA are taking questions and will have the answers. 
Each month, Dr. Scott Finlay and Dr. Chris Anderson will post patient questions and answers on the practice’s 
website.  A new dedicated webpage lists previous and current questions and answers from the dentists.  The 
webpage includes a form that can be filled out with your inquiries, regardless of whether you are a current patient. 
There will be drawings throughout the year for questions.  For patients’ convenience, questions will also be taken 
on Dr. Finlay’s Facebook page. 
Questions can vary from a wide range of topics, including:  how to prevent cavities, how to stop teeth grinding, 
cosmetic procedures such as veneers or whitening, restorative procedures like crowns and dental implants, and 
even snoring and sleep apnea concerns.

Dr. Finlay has been recognized as one of the premier cosmetic and restorative dentists in the country. He is 
one of only 50 dentists that are recognized as an Accredited Fellow by the American Academy of Cosmetic 
Dentistry. Accreditation serves as the Gold Standard for Excellence in cosmetic dentistry and Dr. Finlay is the 
only Accredited Fellow in the Greater Annapolis Area. With these credentials, Dr. Finlay and his team are well 
equipped to answer your many questions. 

Questions may be submitted on Dr. Finlay’s website at www.annapolisdentistdds.com/ask-the-dentists/ or on 
Facebook at www.facebook.com/ScottFinlayDDS.  The offices of Scott Finlay DDS & Associates, PA are located at 
1460 Ritchie Highway, Suite 203 in Arnold, Maryland and can be reached by phone at 410-757-6681.


